
 
 
 
Susana Martinez 
Governor 
 
Alvin C. Dominguez, P.E. 
Transportation Secretary 
 
June 12, 2012 

 
Traffic Alert 

I-10 Motel Blvd 
Las Cruces, New Mexico 

 
Las Cruces, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be placing 
overnight closures as El Terrero Construction and their contractors work on the installation of the 
new gas utility lines.  
 
NM-292/Motel Blvd.   
 
Closures for next week will be from Amador to Lakeside Drive as work is being done along 
NM-292/Motel Blvd. The closures will be Wednesday June 13th and June 14th from 6:00 p.m. to 
7:00 a.m.   
 
This closure will allow the contractor to work in a safe environment while securing the safety of 
the traveling public. Detours will be placed throughout the construction work zone with law 
enforcement present. 
  
Updates on road projects and traffic alerts will be posted on the department’s web site 
www.NMroads.com, and by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-4269 from any line.  
 
For more information regarding this work you may contact Vince Pena, NMDOT District Project 
Manager at (575) 525-7332, Gabe Garcia, NMDOT District Assistant Project Manager at (575) 
525-7315, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 525-
7340.   
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